Subject: Re: KDHS 2022 Gender Based Violence Indicators
Posted by Bridgette-DHS on Wed, 06 Dec 2023 15:40:35 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Following is a response from Senior DHS staff member, Tom Pullum:

After considerable effort, we have determined that for the Kenya 2022 survey there was an error
in the construction of psychological and economic violence that affected table 17.11.1 for women
and table 17.11.2 for women. We found that d103d (in the IR file) and sdm2103d(in the MR file)
were treated inconsistently in terms of how they contribute to psychological and economic
violence. In the correct coding, 103a, b, c are the only components of psychological violence and
103d is the only component of economic violence (I am omitting prefixes d or sdm). For women,
in table 17.11.1, the value for psychological violence is too high, but the value for economic
violence is ok. For men, in table 17.11.2, the value for psychological violence is ok, but the value
for economic violence is too high.

DHS will re-calculate the tables and issue an erratum.
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